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     Susan Tollefson, Katie Talbott, Co-Chairs, CCA Hermitage Program 
     smtollefson51@gmail.com 

Sabbatical Gathering 

Saturday, November 11, 10:00 am - Noon 

We will revisit the lovely little slot canyon near the 

Corbett Center, an easy hike. Let's gather at Hot Springs 

Wash near my home and take a leisurely walk up the 

wash to the slot canyon. Park above the hill and walk 

down or there are two vehicle spots near my home.  

Contact Susan if you need more information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends, 
This unique piece of earth is threatened by the construction 
of a new power transmission corridor in the San Pedro River 
Valley when viable routes already exist. 
 

Please send friends and colleagues to the following link: 

https://protectthesanpedro.net/ 
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